
 
Report of the Director of Adult Social Services 
 
Executive Board   
 
Date:  4 April 2007 
 
Subject:  Information for Members of Executive Board following the Deputation to 
Council on 21/02/07 by the Access Committee for Leeds 
 

        
 
Eligible for Call In                                                 Not Eligible for Call In 
                                                                              (Details contained in the report) 
 
 
 
1. Background 

 
1.1 On 21st February 2007, there was a deputation to Council on by the Access 

Committee for Leeds which encompasses a wide range of concerns relating to 
changes in the way in which the City Council is providing its Social Services. 

 
1.2 The Council welcomes an opportunity for dialogue with community groups and 

actively supports consultation and involvement. This approach extends to an invitation 
which had already been made on 26/1/07 by the Executive Board Member for Adult 
Services to meet with the Access Committee for Leeds to discuss any concerns that 
they may have. This meeting has been arranged for 19th April 2007. 

 
2. Recommendation 
 
2.1 Members are asked to note the action being taken to meet with the Access 

Committee in response to their Deputation. 

Specific Implications For:  
 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  
 

Originator: Mike Evans 
 
Tel: 24 78678 

 

 

 

  



 


